Withdrawal of Pending Appeal of Restaurant Liquor Permit/Scheduling of Appeal of Cafe
Liquor Permit

Joel Green <jgreen@gglaw.net>
Fri 8/23/2024 2:24 PM

To:Young, Mary <maryyoung@westportct.gov>;Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mary and Michelle:

As discussed this afternoon, this shall confirm that the pending Appeal of the endorsement of the Application for
a Restaurant Liquor Permit filed on July 16, 2024 is hereby withdrawn with the understanding that the Appeal of
the endorsement of the Application for a Cafe Liquor Permit filed this morning shall be scheduled for a hearing
before the Zoning Board of Appeals on September 24, 2024.

Kindly confirm your receipt of this e-mail and the withdrawal and the scheduling of the hearing on the new
appeal at your earliest convenience.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter.
Have a great weekend.
Thanks and best regards.

Joel Z. Green, Esq.

The Law Offices of Green and Gross, P.C.

1087 Broad Street

Bridgeport, Ct. 06604

Office Tel. (203) 335-5141

Fax (203) 367-9964

E-Mail: [../../../../Documents/Office%20Info/]JoelZGreen law.net

CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: IRS RULES OF PRACTICE REQUIRE US TO INFORM YOU THAT ANY ADVICE IN
THIS CORRESPONDENCE CONCERNING A FEDERAL TAX ISSUE IS NOT INTENDED OR WRITTEN BY US TO
BE USED, AND CANNOT BE USED BY ANY TAXPAYER FOR THE PURPOSE OF AVOIDING ANY TAX
PENALTIES IMPOSED BY THE INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE, OR FOR PROMOTING, MARKETING OR
RECOMMENDING ANY TAX RELATED MATTERS ADDRESSED HEREIN.

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE IS CONFIDENTIAL AND PRIVILEGED, AND IS
INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE NAMED RECEIVER. IF YOU ARE NOT THE NAMED RECEIVER, OR
THE PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE TO THE NAMED RECEIVER, YOU
ARE NOTIFIED THAT ANY USE OF THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE OR ITS CONTENTS, INCLUDING ANY
DISSEMINATION OR COPYING, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. [ WONDER IF ANYONE EVEN READS THESE
NOTICES ANYMORE. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY
NOTIFY JOEL Z. GREEN BY TELEPHONE AT (203) 335-5141, AND DESTROY THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE. WE
WILL REIMBURSE YOUR TELEPHONE EXPENSE FOR DOING SO. THANK YOU.



